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Dear Friends and Supporters of DMI,

Greetings to you all at the
beginning of this New Year. It is hard
to believe that a month has passed
already and we look forward to all
that God is going to do during this
year.

5th DMI International Conference in
Australia

As we mentioned in our last
newsletter, this will be held just
south of Sydney, Australia. We are
sending you more information in
Japanese with this letter. If you plan
to attend, please let us know as early
as possible. The earlier you book, the
cheaper your air fare will be!! The
cost of the conference will be 45,000
yen for the 5 days accommodation
and meals, plus a day trip to Sydney.
The majority of those attending will
be deaf but it doesn’'t matter whether
you are deaf or hearing, you will be
blessed if you attend. If you plan on
going, pleased fill out the enclosed

form and fax it to me. Later we will
need more information, passport
copies etc. but the earlier you book
the cheaper your air fares will be.
If you would like more information,
please call or fax me (Alayne Tel.
075-871-8562 Fax 075-872-1981)

Sponsorship Letter

Also with this letter I am enclosing
an update on the schools that are run
by DMI and where the children you
sponsor attend. Please take time to
read it and you will be encouraged
to see what the Lord is doing, and to
know that the child you support is
getting an education at one of them.
For those who sponsor schools, you
can be encouraged, too. We still need
many more sponsors for both schools
and children, so if you know any
friends who would be interested in
becoming sponsors, let us know. We
are also happy to visit your church
or club, or any small group of people,
and tell them about the sponsorship
program.

Executive Director

Praise the Lord that Neville Muir is
recovering and has been able to visit
Uganda to help give direction there,
following the death of the Director,
David Bulime. Continue to pray for
Neville's health and for the leadership
of the work in Uganda.

Thanks to you all for your prayer
and support.

Alayne Madore

Chairperson, Japan DMI Board
@ Deaf Ministries International
DMI B&ER
Web: http://japan.deafmin.org
Email: info@japan.deafmin.org
BEL BEEIG. APRA > 9—F7IFNFv—F !
T 540-0004 HHRX F1& 2-26-47-407
Tel/Fax: 06-6768-4385
DMI ERAER (A= F3517)
Web: http://deafmin.org
Email: muir@deafmin.org
P.O. Box 395 Beaconsfield Vic. 3807
Australia

Tel: +61-3-5940-5430
Fax: +61-3-5940-5432
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Dear Sponsors and Supporters,

We now have over 400 students at our kindergartens, schools and colleges. On behalf of Neville and Lill Muir |
would like to sincerely thank you all for your ongoing support of these deaf students. Their lives are changed
completely by education and the friendships they make at school. Without your financial support our schools
could not continue, and indeed some are considering having to cut their programs because we have not been able
to send the full financial support they need. When | visit the schools they are so grateful and ask me to pass on
their thanks to you. So, “Thank you from our students and teachers.”

On MINDANAO ISLAND in the PHILIPPINES our DAVAO
school continues to give the 100+ students from Kinder to
College an excellent education. Recently some adult students
have commenced Kinder! They come from remote areas and
have never had the opportunity to attend a school for the deaf %
before and don’t mind learning with the little children. They are
just grateful to go to school.

Thank you to the generous supporters who provided funds to
purchase the building next door when the owners insisted on |
terminating our rental agreement and selling it. It is our study hall,
dining room, kitchen and staff quarters.

The 18" Founding Anniversary was celebrated in October with a
Thanksgiving Church Service, and recognition of the history and
past graduates. A variety of sports were enjoyed and it ended
with an awards night. In July there was a Cultural Awareness
Celebration where Filipino history, language, customs, folk dance and food were highlighted.

At Cagayan de Oro the rubber plantation is going well but it will be a few years before the trees can provide the school
with any income. JR, (Joshua and Jocelyn’s son) and his wife started work with the deaf there 2 years ago, including a
church and a dormitory for deaf teenagers who are attending school, but they urgently need financial support. Some deaf
workers are employed at the rubber plantation and more will work there in future years.

_ At Ligao & Malinao in the PHILIPPINES the Fishermen
FISM;EBMG%?J.ESTWEA&H}M S . : of Christ Learning Centers also have 100+ students. They
Jenantsss st g ¥\ ¥ joined other schools to celebrate United Nations’ Month
| including a contest for the best costume. The secondary
students at Ligao. study very hard aiming to graduate after 4
‘W years. The Malinao students also visited Wild Life Parks and
caves in the area.

The Piggery project has started again and the 16 piglets
will be sold later providing funds for the school and for the
¥ project to continue. Fifty sacks of palay rice were harvested
from the school’s ricefields and crops such as eggplant,
lettuce and papaya have been planted. These crops supply
fresh food for the children and the extra is sold to help
support the educational programs. We are thankful that the
typhoons did not pass directly over the school and cause

damage this year. They just had the usual torrential rain!

The students at the Bacolod and Borongan Dormitories in the
PHILIPPINES are very grateful for the opportunity to attend schools
for the deaf even though they need to live away from home. They
have also started fattening some pigs and planning farm projects to try
to support themselves. Thank you for those who send donations for
“General School Support” that goes to these dormitories.

At Chiang Mai in THAILAND My Sign Kinder & Dormitory is also
giving the opportunity of education to deaf children who come from the
surrounding area and mountain villages.

Our kindergarten program gives the little children an excellent




start and makes them the stars of the school when they go on to Chiang Mai School for the Deaf.

“DMI Productions” continues to employ deaf workers and train older students. They make Videos, CDs, DVDs etc for
the deaf. They have even made safety programs shown on TV in Thailand. We are fortunate to be allowed to use the
studio of another organisation. Our deaf people are skilful workers in the use of electronic communication.

The students and staff at Immanuel School for the Deaf at
Kalay in MYANMAR are thrilled with their new classroom
building, and the new kitchen and dining room. They don’t
have to wear coats in the classroom now! We are extremely
grateful to those who contributed so generously to this
building project.
The students enjoyed a trip to PyinDawQOo village where
we have started a church and there are many illiterate adult
deaf people who have never had the opportunity to go to
school. One of the teachers from our school teaches these
i adults each weekend. It is very important that these deaf
children and adults have the companionship of meeting
each other and making deaf friends. This establishes caring
churches and support communities. They help each other
when hardship troubles them.

Rev. David Bulime, our DMI leader in UGANDA passed away in September. Rose, his widow, and family; and all
our DMI workers miss him greatly. He was also the founding Chairman of Wakiso Secondary School Board. Wakiso is
providing excellent education for deaf students. 5 sponsored
students are sitting National Exams this year. This is the
same exam that hearing students sit and it is difficult for deaf
students but it gives them entry to Tertiary Education.

We now have 6 deaf Tertiary students, including 4 Teachers’
College students in Uganda. They are very intelligent students
who will be leaders of the deaf in Uganda in future years, but
we are struggling to support them. 2 have no sponsors so if
anyone or a group would like to sponsor one of these Tertiary
students at 3000 YEN each month please contact me. All
our children at the junior schools are very grateful for the
opportunity to go to school, and are working hard.

Wesley, the Principal, and all the staff at Imnmanuel Christian School for the Deaf in KENYA have achieved a great

- — ] deal in the 3 years the school has been established. It
| has gained full government registration and established
a wonderful little farm now. They grow corn, kale, sweet
1 potato, beans, etc and have not purchased any vegetables
this term. The Poultry House has been extended and the
8 chickens lay dozens of eggs each day!

| The school now competes in inter school sports and the
children are so happy to be loved and well fed. In fact
some come back by themselves during the holidays
because they like school so much! Older students learn
farming skills, and higher grades have been commenced
to suit the older students so they can continue learning.
Each teacher was rewarded with a baby goat this year in
appreciation of their hard work and extra hours they give
the school.

Thank you dear sponsors and supporters. This work could not continue without your prayers
and financial contributions. The teachers and more than 400 students are very grateful.

Jenny Reid — International Sponsorship Co-ordinator



